
 

 

 

 

 

Pope’s Intention for the month of January:  

For the gift of diversity in the church 
 

Let us pray that the Spirit help us recognise the gift of different charisms 

within the Christian Community, and to discover the richness of different 

ritual tradition in the heart of the Catholic Church. 

 

 

  

CATHOLIC PARISH OF St Cuthbert Mayne, Launceston 

incorporating the communities of 

St Peter’s, Bude and Our Lady of Victories, Callington 
 

 

 

   

   Week beginning 21st January 2024 

Third week in Ordinary Time: Year B 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 
 

Diocese of Plymouth newsletter: Please find a link to our latest newsletter, which 

includes information about the Bishop-elects instillation: 

https://email.workwithgusto.co.uk/t/t-C9DEDF5BF281300A2540EF23F30FEDED  

 

‘in manus tuas domine’ 
 

Saturday 20th January ~ First Mass of Sunday 

Bude  5:00pm Holy Mass  Int: People of the Parish  

Sunday 21st January ~ Third Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Callington  8:30am Holy Mass  Int: Sandra Mallett RIP 

Launceston 10:30am    Holy Mass   Int: Lorna Rodriguez RIP 

  3:00pm Sakrament pokuty / Sacrament of Penance (in Polish)   

  5:30pm Msza Święta / Holy Mass (in Polish) 
 

Tuesday 23rd January  

Launceston  7:00pm Holy Mass  Int: For peace in the World 

Wednesday 24th January ~ St Francis de Sales Bp Dr (1567-1622) 

Bude   10:00am Holy Mass  Int: Vincent Petkevitch RIP 

Thursday 25th January ~ Conversion of St Paul 

Launceston  8:30am Holy Mass    Int: Sick & Housebound Parishioners 

Friday 26th January ~ St Timothy Bp and St Titus Bp  

Callington 10:00am Holy Mass   Int: Holy Souls 
 

Saturday 27th January   

Launceston 9:30am Sacrament of Pence  

10:00am Holy Mass  Int: For vocations to the priesthood 

10:30am Rosary & Exposition  

Saturday 27th January ~ First Mass of Sunday 

Bude  5:00pm Holy Mass  Int: Anna and Bob Raw RIP 

Sunday 28th January ~ Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Callington  8:30am Holy Mass  Int: People of the Parish 

Launceston 10:30am    Holy Mass   Int: For diversity in the Church 

 

https://email.workwithgusto.co.uk/t/t-C9DEDF5BF281300A2540EF23F30FEDED


Buildings update (for information): 
 

Our Lady of Victories, Callington: Repointing of the far gable wall,  

repairs to the roof, stained glass window surround, and leaking hall  

window have all been repaired, and the work done has been very  

good. 
 

There has been serious water ingress to the porch area, which was flooded before 

Christmas. The remaining hall windows need replacement. These outstanding works will 

be done in about 6 weeks’ time, which is when the contractors are available to carry 

out the works. We had a quinquennial survey last Tuesday. Please God it won’t throw up 

any surprises! 
 

St Peter’s, Bude: The diocese property team has been in touch with 

the architects to communicate what we are looking for: Some sketch 

drawings and ballpark figures.  Necessary to be revamped are the 

toilet area, sacristy, confessional.  They will also look at possibility of 

extending the annex. When we have heard back from the architects, 

we will discuss with parishioners. 
 

The Clerk of Works for the diocese also visited St Peter’s to advise us on making the most 

of the car park area, and smartening up the front of the church. New signage is being 

planned to be seen from the road. 
 

St Cuthbert Mayne: Waiting for news on the dome. We have all the 

permissions from Historic Churches, and the Diocese. Things have  

been delayed by the Council who have said we need planning  

permission. This has surprised our advisors from Historic Churches and 

David Scott, very experienced Chartered Surveyor, who oversaw 

the recent renewal of the church building, who said he has never 

 heard of such a thing for this kind of work. He is in negotiations with 

the Council. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

BISHOP CHRISTOPHER’S ORDINATION & INSTALLATION:  
 

This will take place at Plymouth Cathedral at 12 noon on February 22nd. Each parish in 

the Diocese can have two parishioners attending. If you would like to be there, please 

call Clare in the parish office, leave a message, or email her. Names will then be drawn 

from a hat on Sunday, January 28th.  
 

Churches Together Launceston - Annual Unity Service 
 

The annual Churches Together service will this year be held at Central Methodist 

Church on Sunday 21st January at 4.30pm. 
 

Churches Together agreed to hold in the service in the afternoon to allow our 

Parishioners to attend.  It would be marvelous to see our parish well represented.  

 

 

 

Children at Coffee after Mass 
 

We'd like to have a box of toys in the hall for the 

children to play with at coffee after mass or other 

Parish events. If anyone has any toys they no longer 

need or want then they would be gratefully received 

as donations to this box!  
 

Bude Faith Sharing Group 
 

Our next meeting will be on 

Wednesday, 7th February after 

the 10.30am Mass. The theme 

will be  The Meaning of Lent 
 

  

 

 
  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Children’s Liturgy 

Looking for volunteers 
 

Now that our Children’s Liturgy Group has 

become a settled and happy part of 

Sunday Mass we would love to encourage 

one or two more volunteers to join us and 

support the parish children and group. For 

further information have a chat to one of 

us - Elizabeth, Cath, Cathy and Debbie - 

after Mass or drop an email to either 

elizabethbourgoin@gmail.com or 

cathygalvin1@gmail.com  
 

Caritas newsletter: Here is the link to the January edition of the Caritas Diocese of 

Plymouth newsletter, with news of love in action and upcoming events around our 

diocese http://tinyurl.com/63dd48fj 
 

Feast of St Bakhita Modern Slavery Event 

Thursday 8th February 10.30-12.30 

Church of the Assumption of Our Lady, Abbey Road, Torquay 
 

Modern slavery is a serious crime being committed across the UK in which victims are 

exploited for someone else’s gain. It can take many forms including trafficking of 

people, forced labour and servitude. Victims are often hidden away, may be unable to 

leave their situation, or may not come forward because of fear or shame. This 2-hour 

event will hear from a range of speakers about modern slavery in our Diocese and how 

we are called to respond. There will be practical advice about what to look out for and 

what we can do if we have concerns. The event will take place on the Feast of St 

Bakhita, patron of victims of modern slavery, on Thursday 8th February from 10.30-12.30 

at the Church of the Assumption of Our Lady parish rooms in Abbey Road, Torquay TQ2 

5NJ and will be followed by a free light lunch. Please use the QR code, 

email caritas@prcdtr.org.uk  or call 01364 645425 to register so we can plan catering. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New monthly Exercise and Activity Group – St Cuthbert Mayne. 

Thursday 25th January 
 

The new Exercise and Activity group at St Cuthbert Mayne parish hall is meeting 

following the 8.30am Mass on Thursday 25th January starting at 9:15am.  Beata will lead 

the morning, and there will be some gentle activities.  If you would be interested in 

joining the group please contact Eddie on 07749279470. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Retreat Day at St Cuthbert Mayne for Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion and 

Readers 
 

Saturday 17th February, Charles Langdon Centre (Church Hall), 11.00am to 3.30pm. 

Please bring a packed lunch. Tea and coffee provided. More details to follow. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Msza w języku polskim / Mass in Polish 

 

Następna Msza św. w języku polskim 

odbędzie się w niedzielę 21 stycznia w 

kościele St Cuthbert Mayne w 

Launceston. Spowiedź będzie o 15:00, a 

o 17:30 Msza św.  
 
The next Mass in Polish will be at St 

Cuthbert Mayne Church in Launceston 

on Sunday 21st January.  Confession will 

be at 3pm followed by Mass at 5:30pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
To mark Holacaust Memorial Day on Saturday, 27th January there will be 

a short presentation after the 5pm Mass at St Peter’s Church, Bude of one British soldier’s 

experience of Belsen Concentration Camp for those who are interested. 

http://tinyurl.com/63dd48fj
mailto:caritas@prcdtr.org.uk


The legion of Mary, a pious organisation in church dedicated to praying the rosary and 

propagating the gospel welcomes new members to her weekly meetings held every Sunday 

at 9:am in the upper room at St Cuthbert Mayne Launceston 

 

 

Coffee and Tea after Mass:  
 

This takes place after each of our Sunday Masses. It is an opportunity to meet 

others and build community. All are welcome 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Useful Links to Keep in Touch 

Facebook: Catholic Parish of St Cuthbert Mayne 

(updates and link to Youtube page) 

Youtube:  St Cuthbert Mayne RC Parish 

(for Masses, reflections, and prayers)  

Webpage: http://www.stcuthbertmayne.org.uk/ 

(newsletters, updates etc) 

CARITAS: https://www.caritasplymouth.org.uk/ 

(information and updates) 

Cathedral: 

https://www.plymouthcathedral.co.uk/ 

(Mass and prayers) 

 

 
Children's Liturgy 

 

Every Sunday at St Cuthbert 
Mayne Church 

Our Lady Queen of Peace (OLQOP) Online 

Prayer Group 

 

OLQOP Prayer Group meet online every 

Monday evening at 7pm – 8pm, all are 

welcome.  Each week we pray one of the 

mysteries, followed by some special prayers 

from Pope Francis, a bible reading relating to 

the rosary mystery followed by one of Our 

Lady’s messages from Medjugorje. The 

meeting concludes with The Divine Mercy 

Chaplet.  
 

If you would like to join us, please either email 

mark@pearsononline.org or call Mark on 

01566 782647. 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR 

PRAYERS THE  

SICK AND HOUSEBOUND  
and especially for:  

Jenny Hill, Christina Murphy,  

 Jason Mather, 

Cath Butland, Leah Bennett, Jenny 

Potier, Su Paget, Gina Dias, Jane 

and Kevin O’Mahoney and Barbara 

Daly. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

May the Lord bless them,  

and all who care for them 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Mass Intentions can still be booked, 

please contact the parish secretary 

 

Parish Priest: Canon John Deeny  

       Fr Kevin O’Connell: (Retired Priest, resident in Bude) 

The Presbytery, 21 Mayne Close, St Stephen’s Hill, Launceston, PL15 8XQ 

Email: launceston@prcdtr.org.uk Tel: 01566 773166 

Parish Office hours: Tuesday, Thursday & Friday: 8.30am – 2.30pm 

Website: www.stcuthbertmayne.org.uk    

Facebook: Catholic Parish of St Cuthbert Mayne Church 

Parish Administrator: Clare Hartley-Mead: 01566 773166  

A parish of the Catholic Diocese of Plymouth Registered Charity No: 213227 

 

Safeguarding Reps:  
Geoff Provis (Launceston) Tel: 01566 775820  

Tom O’Sullivan (Bude) Tel: 01288 361984 

Stephen Winders  (Callington) Tel: 07821532052 

Ave Maria Crisis Pregnancy 

Support: support line open 7 days a 

week between 7.30pm – 9.30pm 

Tel: 01752 916076. 

 
 

http://www.stcuthbertmayne.org.uk/
https://www.caritasplymouth.org.uk/
https://www.plymouthcathedral.co.uk/
mailto:launceston@prcdtr.org.uk
http://www.stcuthbertmayne.org.uk/

